
 

PARKING POLICY 

 

Within the Induction Pack, there is a statement stating that parents/carers must not 

bring their vehicles on to school grounds. 

 

This is accompanied by a letter, which requires the signature of all new parents to 

indicate that they understand this rule. 

 

To date, these measures have been sufficient. 

 

Should further action be required, the following steps will be taken: 

 

 Verbal reminder to specific parents/carers 

 Warning that their child will not be permitted to attend Jellytots if the rules are  

not adhered to. 
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